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Port Pirie Come See Change Masters Games – 
Online Registration Launch  

 

Port Pirie Regional Council is excited to announce registrations for the 2019 Masters Games 
are now open. 

The games will take place over ten days from the 5 – 14 April 2019 and will be hosting a 
total of twenty nine different sports. With the majority of the sporting events being held in 
Port Pirie there will also be other towns hosting some events, with the Equestrian being held 
at Murray Town, Golf at Clare and BMX Bicycle Motocross in the Copper Coast. 

Port Pirie is delighted to be hosting this amazing event again and with the new multi-million 
dollar Sports Precinct fully functioning it will provide a great central hub. 

It is a great privilege to have National Basketball Legend Mark Davis and Commonwealth 
Games Netball Champion Michelle Den Dekker OAM return as Masters Games 
Ambassadors. These two outstanding sports people will be around the whole ten days to 
watch the different sports. 

Competitors can either enter online through the Website 
http://www.portpiriemastersgames.com.au/ or fill out the hardcopy form which can be 
collected from the Tourism and Arts Centre as well as Council’s Administration Office. 

For further information about the games, contact Genevieve Pontikinas, Games Coordinator 
on 0429 999 384 or events@pirie.sa.gov.au. There is also a toll free number for people to 
contact for any information: 1800 000 424. 

             

For further information contact:  
Carmel Jones, Communications Executive on tel. 8633 9729 or email 
communications@pirie.sa.gov.au   
 

 

http://www.portpiriemastersgames.com.au/
mailto:events@pirie.sa.gov.au

